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Date: October 25, 2016 
 
To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 
 
From: Jeff Hogan, Development Services Director 
 
Subject: Award of Bid – Informal Bid No. 1602 
 Sewer Manhole Repair Project 
  
Recommendation: 
Award Informal Bid No. 1602, Sewer Manhole Repair Project, to Cedro Construction, Inc. of 
Santa Paula, California, in the amount of $174,256.00, for manhole rehabilitation and 
adjustments at various locations throughout the City.  Authorize the City Manager, or his 
designee to sign all documents.   
 
This contract is awarded to the lowest responsible bidder per California Public Contract Code 
Section 22038 (b). 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
$174,256.00 to be awarded; with these actions, sufficient funds are available in Capital 
Improvements Budget Account No. 480-17SR004-924.  There are no associated annual 
maintenance costs. 
 
Background: 
This project includes adjusting 18 manhole covers to grade, rehabilitating 4 manholes, 
removing and replacing 8 manhole channels, and replacing 14 manhole frames and covers in 
various locations throughout the City.   
 
On September 20, 2016, at 11:00 a.m., the City conducted a bid opening for Informal Bid 
No. 1602, Sewer Manhole Repair Project.  One (1) sealed bid envelope was received, opened, 
and read aloud.  The bid was as follows: 
 
 Contractor City Bid 
1. Cedro Construction, Inc. Santa Paula    $174,256.00 
 
 
   Engineer's Estimate $123,500.00 
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